
Knights of Columbus Meeting  
Fr. Joseph Boylan, Jr. Council #15175 

July 19, 2011 
 

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:05 p.m. with 14 members present. 
 
The Roll of Officers was called and noted as follows (P – Present; A – Absent): 

Chaplain (Monsignor Ward) A Financial Secretary (Jeff Furler) P Inside Guard (Tony McCauley) P 

Grand Knight (John Fruin) P Treasurer (Tim Abel) P Outside Guard (Terry Cochran) A 

Deputy Grand Knight (Joe Klingler) P Lecturer (Dan Hunt) A Trustee (Jim Woodward) A 

Chancellor (Dan Lamboley) A Advocate (Jeff Lopez) A Trustee (Kevin Cook) A 

Recorder (Luke Filosa) A Warden (Mark Rayburn) A Trustee (Roger Nalewajka) P 

 
The Opening Prayer was The “Our Father” led by G.K. John Fruin. 
 
The Pledge of Allegiance was recited by all members present. 
 
Father Luke reported as follows: 

 He thanked the Knights for bringing Fr. Tom to Sunday Mass from his residence at Bickford House.  
Other parishioners have noticed this and appreciate our assistance. 

 Some of the Mass responses and prayers will change slightly to be more reflective of the words in 
the Bible.  This will occur in Advent.  There will be three options offered to help parishioners learn of 
the changes.  This will affect all English-speaking Masses. 

 
The Grand Knight reported as follows: 

 There will be a District meeting on Tuesday, July 26th at 7:00 p.m. at Epiphany. 

 The Trustees will conduct the semi-annual Council audit on Wednesday, July 27th at 6:00 p.m. in the 
Parish Library. 

 Results of the planning meeting held June 28th were discussed.  Topics included membership growth, 
a variety and balance of activities, and annual award criteria from the Supreme Council.  Volunteers 
are need to chair the Church, Pro-Life, and Family activities committees. 

  
Program Director – Joe Klingler: 

 Joe recapped the considerations for the Sept. 24 Cubs/Cardinals game.  A good discussion was held. 

 We’re looking for additional Knights to help chair/coordinate activities in order to involve more 
Council members, and spread the “workload”. 

 
Field Agent – Jason Bramley: 

 Will be working with Dan Hunt to present fraternal benefits at upcoming Social meetings. 
 
Good of the Order: 

 Our First Degree team will practice on Tuesday, August 2nd at 6:00 p.m. in the Shamrock Hall.  We 
will conduct a First Degree initiation on Tuesday, August 16th at 6:00 p.m. in the Shamrock Hall.  
Contact Dan Lamboley if you know of potential candidates. 

 Social meeting will follow this meeting. 
 
Closing Prayer was the ”Hail Mary” led by G.K. John Fruin, with a special intention for Dr. J. Michael Cook, 
Kevin Cook’s father, who recently passed away. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 Tim Abel, Acting Recorder 


